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JENNY WILSON 
Salt Lake County Mayor 

ROBIN B. CHALHOUB 
Department Director 
Community Services 

VACANT 
Division Director 
Parks & Recreation 

Salt Lake County 
Government Center 
2001 S State Street 
Suite S4-700 
Salt Lake City, UT 84190 
(385) 468-1800

 
June 4, 2024 

Dear Mayor Wilson: 

Salt Lake County Parks & Recreation respectfully requests the Mayor and 
Council’s consideration of the attached fee waiver request from the Alofa 
Fa’aSamoa organization for the celebration of Samoa Heritage Week. They 
are requesting use of Southridge Park fields, pavilion, and parking area from 
July 15-July 21, 2024. The fee waiver request was reviewed by the Parks & 
Recreation Advisory Board on April 10, 2024. They are now forwarding 
their favorable recommendation to the County Mayor and Council for final 
consideration. 

The application for fee waiver is attached to this request, along with their 
501(c)3 designation by the Internal Revenue Service.  

Thank you for your consideration; please contact me if any further 
information is needed.  

Respectfully,  

Julie Peck-Dabling 
Interim Director  
Parks & Recreation 

Cc: Danielle Calacino 
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